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Tuesday 18th October 2022

Hello Everyone 
Welcome back to Term 4. This is a busy one!  

Year 5 are currently on their excursion to Great Aussie Bush Camp, Year 6 are starting their
transition to High School and discussing what they are going to wear to the Year 6 farewell!! 

We held a successful transition to school meeting for our new Kinder families, we are extremely
fortunate to have such a professional and dedicated ES1 staff. It will be wonderful to see all our

new little faces next year. 
Reports are being started and preparations are under way for our first Presentation Day at the

Civic Centre in 3 years. 
In the sporting field WPS is again leading the way, we have 5 girls in the Western cricket team

that will travel to the State carnival next week. 2 athletes are off to State Athletics at
Homebush this week. We will publish all the names and results when they return. 

The Tell Them From Me (TTFM) survey is happening this term. All our students in years 4-6 do
the survey indicating what they like about school, what they would like to change and their

hopes for the future. The parent TTFM survey link below will also be sent home on See Saw. To
better help your children we would love if every WPS family could do the parent survey.  

It has been great to see so many parents coming into our school for lots of different reasons. I
appreciate that our WPS community feel confident and welcome to come in and discuss their

child/children. 
Have a good week.  

Thank you 
Michelle Eather 

Principal (R) 
 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/mzjrf 





Student of the week



School News

Buzzie Winners
Logan KP, Nahtalia KP, Bonnie KR, Remi Pre, Shai 5/6B, Chayse

5/6B, Sian 5/6B, Dom Silver, Jaycc 1T, Henley Orange, Harrison 2S,
Blake 4C, Brooklyn 4C.




Teachers Award:  Mrs Mason



Attendance Award: Sage 2B







School Events


